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Ten Day Notification of Suspended Operations and 
Request for Silent Special Temporary Authority  

Sinclair-California Licensee, LLC 
KRVU-LP) (Fac. ID No. 40203) 

Redding, CA 
 

EXPLANATION OF CIRCUMSTANCES 
 

Sinclair-California Licensee, LLC (“Licensee”), licensee of station KRVU-LP) (Fac. ID 
No. 40203) (the “Station”), hereby notifies the Commission that the Station temporarily 
suspended service on February 28, 2023, and requests Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to 
remain off the air while repairs are made.   

KRVU-LP went off the air on February 28, 2023, after losing the incoming microwave 
feed from the studio.  With limited weather windows the estimated repair timetable is 60-90 
days. 

The grant of the proposed STA will serve the public interest by allowing the Station to 
continue to provide service to the public.  Therefore, the Station requests silent STA until such 
time as the Station makes required repairs and can resume operations at authorized power.  
Repairs are expected to be completed within 90 days.  Licensee will promptly notify the FCC 
when repairs have been completed and the station resumes operations.  

 

 


